
Central Iowa Training Association and  
Kirkwood Community College 

  
  

 
June 22, 2021 
 

We would like to invite you to be a sponsor/vendor at our 35th Annual CITA-Kirkwood Fire School.  Again this 

year fire school will be held in one location to allow for classes to be in the same facility as the vendors. 

Vendors will be located throughout the hallway and will provide more opportunities for you to visit participants. 

This year all students and instructors will receive a t-shirt instead of having door prizes.  I encourage you to 

take advantage of this sponsorship opportunity as your logo will be placed on the back of all shirts.  For 

detailed information on sponsorship levels read through the Vendor Information sheet provided with this letter. 

 

 When:  September 18 and 19, 2021 
 
Display Time:  7:30 am – 4:30 pm (Saturday) 
   8:00 am – 12:00 pm (Sunday Optional) 
  

Where: Kirkwood Continuing Education Training Center 
(Fire Training Facility) 

   101 50th Avenue SW (corner of Hwy 30 and Bowling St) 
Cedar Rapids IA  52404 

  
Please register early as tables are limited and booths are on a first come first serve basis.  You may check our 

website for confirmed vendors also at www.centraliowatraining.org 

  

Please fill out the Vendor Registration form and return by August 23, 2021 with check to: 

Kim Fensterman 

CITA/Kirkwood Fire School 

101 50th Avenue SW 

Cedar Rapids  IA  52404 

 

Checks are to be made payable to: Kirkwood Community College 

 

 

We have had several comments over the past few years that there are no opportunities to purchase firefighting 

accessories such as: boots, rescue/firefighting gloves, firefighter hoods, t-shirts, helmets, flashlights, etc.  We 

encourage all sponsors/vendors to allow for sales of these types of items if at all possible. 

 

Any further questions, please email Kim at: kim.fensterman@kirkwood.edu 

http://www.centraliowatraining.org/
mailto:kim.fensterman@kirkwood.edu

